
 

 

 

 

Other Information is Needed 

Bridgerland Technical College has 

received the results of the Free 

Application for Federal Student Aid 

(FAFSA) you submitted. Other 

information is needed before your 

eligibility for the Federal Pell Grant 

may be determined. This issue 

requiring other information may be 

unique to you. 

 

Please contact the Financial Aid Office at the College to determine 

what the problem is and what “other information” you may need to 

provide to resolve the issue. You may contact the Financial Aid 

Office by calling (435) 750-3279, (435) 750-3114, or (435) 

750-3204 OR stop by the office anytime during regular business 

hours. 

Remember! Students have right to privacy and the staff at the Financial 

Aid Office may only discuss your file with you (the student).    
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